
NOVEMBER 20, 2017 FRUIT OF HOLY SPIRIT: KINDNESS 

Congratulations to all who participated in fall 
sports.  Many successes! 
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IT IS AN AMAZING 
TIME TO BE A PART 

OF  
ST. FRANCIS DE 

SALES  
SCHOOL AND PARISH

CHRISTMAS BAZAAR 
2017

BOOK FAIR LUNCH 
AND SHOPPING WITH 
THE ONES WE LOVE!

WE LOVE OUR 
VOLUNTEERS

Thank you for your 
congratulatory 

messages.  I am 
surrounded by 

amazing people 
everyday.

ST. FRANCIS DE SALES SCHOOL

We serve.... 
We are collecting new or used socks, hats, gloves, blankets, and 
scarves for St. Vincent de Paul.  We will have a box outside the 
school office.  Please send any items you may have to give.  
Thank you! 
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Thank you Mrs. Musgrave and Mrs. Litts for a 
successful Book Fair.  We earned $6,912 in books 
and profit.
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Memories are 
Made!

Our Christmas Bazaar was 
a huge success!  Thank you 
to Sandy and Matt Dry and 
all their volunteers.  The 
preview alone brought 
$12,800 for our school.  
Thank you to Mrs. 
Bjornson and the students 
for the wonderful art 
projects!  A grand total will 
be shared soon!  Thank you 


